
Errata for the Stehekin Ferry Landing Improvement Project Environmental Assessment 

 

Errata 

 
These Errata are based upon comments and information received during the 30-day comment period for 

public review (March 2- April 2, 2010).  These Errata should be attached to the Stehekin Winter Ferry 

Landing Improvement Project Environmental Assessment (EA) to form the complete administrative 

record. 

 

Design Revisions 

The walkway has been simplified from Alternative II presented in the EA.  The number of mooring piles 

has been reduced from 16 to eight.  Also the portable wedge structure has been replaced with a series of 

fixed landings evenly spaced along the walkway.  The walkway footprint will be 16 feet wide by 

approximately 230 feet long and will have a hand rail along the inland side and a bull rail along the water 

side.   

 

Lake Levels and Fluctuations 

The full pool level of Lake Chelan is approximately 1100 ft, and lake levels can fluctuate as much as 21 ft 

from the 1079 – 1100 ft elevations for hydroelectric power generation. 

 

Permit Requirements: Mitigation 

Habitat enhancement will be required to receive a Section 404 permit from the US Army Corp of 

Engineers.  In order to mitigate the adverse impacts to the near shore habitat occupied by the walkway, an 

area along the shoreline near the project site, equal to the square footage of the walkway (approximately 

3,000 sq ft), will be planted with native species of plants to improve the habitat along the shore.   

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


